CONSTRUCTION NOTICE

September 2015

Delridge-Highland Park Neighborhood Greenway
Construction to Begin Tuesday, September 8

The Seattle Department of Transportation (SDOT) will
begin construction of pedestrian safety improvements
on SW Andover Street between 21st Avenue SW and
22nd Avenue SW on Tuesday, September 8. This work
is part of the Delridge-Highland Park Neighborhood
Greenway Project and is expected to take 3-4 weeks
to complete.

Traffic, parking and pedestrian
restrictions during construction:

= Flaggers will alternate two-way traffic on
SW Andover Street between 21st Avenue SW and
22nd Avenue SW between 9 AM and 4 PM

= Parking restrictions in the project area

® Temporary curb ramps

= Pedestrian detours around the work area

= Stairway access to SW Andover Street will be
maintained

Improvements to be made on the north
side of SW Andover Street include:
= New sidewalks
New pedestrian railing
New driveway entrances
New curb and gutter
New and upgraded curb ramps
= Additional curb ramp upgrades at intersection of
SW Andover Street and 21st Avenue SW

Project Information

Greenways are residential streets made safer and
more comfortable for people of all ages and
abilities to walk and ride bikes. This work is part of
the Delridge-Highland Park Greenway project that
will connect White Center to the West Seattle
Bridge Trail. The greenway will run north-south,
generally along 17th Avenue SW in the south and
21st Avenue SW in the north.

We anticipate that construction of the greenway
will be complete by the end of the year.

There will be no parking on
this block of SW Andover Street
during construction
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WHAT TO EXPECT

DURING CONSTRUCTION

® Normal weekday work hours of 7 AM to 5 PM

® Traffic and parking restrictions
Local access maintained
Residents notified in advance of temporary driveway
restrictions

®m Typical construction noise

This work is weather dependent and may be rescheduled if
needed.

El Seattle Department of Transportation iniciara obras
de construccion para hacer mejoras con el objetivo

de aumentar la seguridad al salir a caminar, andar en
bicicleta y conducir para las personas en su vecindario.
Para obtener mas informacion sobre el impacto de
estas obras en la vida de la comunidad, comuniquese al
teléfono (206) 684-4747.

Seattle Department of Transportation s& bat dau thi cong
céc hoat dong sira sang cai thién trong khu phd quy vi

dé gitip moi ngudi di bd, di xe dap va l3i xe 6 td duwoc an
toan hon. D& biét thém chi tiét vé cac anh hudng cia hoat
doéng thi cong, vui long lién lac s6 (206) 684-4747.

PROJECT INFORMATION & CONTACT

Lauren Wheeler, Construction Communications Officer
delridgegreenway@seattle.gov, (206) 684-4747
www.seattle.gov/transportation/delridgehighparkgreenway.htm
For translation & interpretation services, please call (206) 684-4747
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